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Good morning and
Please find attached the Department’s response to the Great Barrier Reef Foundation
Partnership audit s.19 report.
Regards

A/g Chief Audit Executive | Policy Analysis and Implementation Division
Department of the Environment and Energy
T: 02 6274  GPO Box 787, CANBERRA ACT 2601.
W: www.environment.gov.au
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